August 9, 2016
Dear Editors of Mathematics Teacher Education & Development:

On behalf of the authors listed below, I am submitting an article for review for inclusion in your journal.  The title of the article is “The nature of feedback given to elementary student teachers from university supervisors after observations of mathematics lessons.”  The reported research focuses on the type of feedback that elementary student teachers receive from their university supervisors after teaching mathematics lessons.  This research provides the field with a better understanding of the feedback given and informs next steps for research and practice in teacher education.  
Thank you for the review of our manuscript, and we look forward to hearing from you.  

Sincerely, 

Temple A. Walkowiak, Assistant Professor of Mathematics Education

North Carolina State University

Department of Teacher Education & Learning Sciences
317 Poe Hall, Campus Box 7801

Raleigh, NC 27695-7801

919-513-0918 (office)

919-513-0919 (fax)

tawalkow@ncsu.edu
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